From: Oubre, Vanessa

Sent: Tuesday, May 03, 2016 10:01 AM

To: All WAFF < <u>AllWAFF@waff.com</u>>

Subject: WAFF News Director

Importance: High

I am happy to announce that Bob Morford will be joining WAFF as News Director effective June 6th. Bob is currently the News Director at KRIV in Houston.

Bob is no stranger to the Tennessee Valley as he was News Director here at WAFF earlier in his career. Over the years, Bob has held News Director positions in several major markets including WCPO and WLWT in Cincinnati, and KNXV in Phoenix.

We look forward to Bob's leadership as we expand our market presence in both the digital and broadcast environment.

Bob and his wife Margaret are both from Nashville and excited they will now be in commuting distance on the weekends.

Please join me in welcoming Bob to WAFF and Raycom.

Vanessa

Vanessa Oubre Vice President/General Manager WAFF-TV 1414 N Memorial Parkway Huntsville, Al 35801